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COACHING AT CASTLE HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL GREENBANK CAMPUS 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Pro Skills are proud to offer after school sports clubs at Castle Hill Primary School.  
 
Pro Skills are a multi sports specialist coaching company formed in 2004. We have a great reputation 
amongst parents, young people and teachers. Recently our work has become approved and accredited with 
several county sports partnerships and education bodies as we strive to stay ahead of the competition.  
 
Pro Skills are 'safer recruiters' and are among a few recognised coaching companies in membership bodies. 
We have a wealth of knowledge and experience and provide great role models within sport for young 
people. 
The sessions available will be as follows: Please refrain from paying until club has been confirmed. 

DAY SESSION DURATION YEARS KIT COST 

 
Monday 

3pm-4pm 

Street Games 
(40/40 in , 
capture the 

flag, laser tag 

From 2nd Nov 
– 7th Dec 

 
5 

Must have Appropriate Warm/Wet 
outdoor clothing & footwear.  

Non fizzy drink 

£30 (admin 
fee of £1.50 
if paying by 
Cheque) 

 
Tuesday 3pm-

4pm 

Street Games 
(40/40 in, 

capture the 
flag, laser tag 

From 3rd Nov 
– 8th Dec 

4 
 

Must have Appropriate Warm/Wet 
outdoor clothing & footwear. 

Non fizzy drink 

£30 (admin 
fee of £1.50 
if paying by 

Cheque) 

 
Wednesday 
3pm-4pm 

Street Games 
(40/40 in, 

capture the 
flag, laser tag 

 

From 4th Nov 
– 9th Dec 

 
3 

Appropriate Warm/Wet outdoor 
clothing & footwear. Non fizzy drink  

£30 (admin 
fee of £1.50 
if paying by 
Cheque) 

 
Thursday 3pm-

4pm 

Street Games 
(40/40 in, 

capture the 
flag, laser tag 

From 5th Nov 
– 10th Dec 

 
6 

Appropriate Indoor clothing & 
Footwear. Non Fizzy drink  

 

£30 (admin 
fee of £1.50 
if paying by 
Cheque) 

Please be aware if your child does not have the appropriate clothing they may not participate in the session (i.e coat etc) 
 

Our sessions are very popular but due to Covid guidance places will be limited to 20. Please be aware that 
for the club to run we will need to achieve a minimum of 10 attendees. To register please follow either 
of the following options.  Session will still run if raining. Please contact before the 1st session. 
 
OPTION 1: by Text – text your child’s name & year group and Activity to 07931863176 by 1st Nov. 
 
OPTION 2: Email by 1st Nov – email your child’s name & year group and Activity to 
steve@proskillscoaching.co.uk  
 
Please fill in our registration form and email it to the above address. Completing a form is an agreement to 
our Covid rules and restrictions which can be found below. 
 
Please note: For safe guarding, children that have been booked on the sessions via options 1 or 2 must still 
email a registration form before the first session. 
 
Payment must be made via the bacs details below, if that isn’t possible your child may bring the 
money/Cheque in and hand it to us before the session starts. Please inform us if that is the case NO 
PAYMENT NO PLACE. PLEASE DON’T PAY UNTIL A TXT TO CONFIRM PLACE HAS BEEN RECEIVED. 
 
A register will be taken by the coach and a record will be kept. Sessions must be paid for up front 
otherwise we will not let your child attend. If your child does not attend for more than 2 sessions, we 
may have a waiting list and offer the place to someone else.  
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Application Form 

Castle Hill Primary School Greenbank Campus 
 

Parent/ Guardian Emergency Contact 

Name:  

 

 

Mobile:  

Email:  

 

 

Home Number:  

Address:  

 

 

 

Postcode:  

 

 

  

Alternative Emergency Contact  

Name:  

 

 

 

Mobile:  

 

Parent/ 

Guardian 

Signature: 

 

 

 Method of 

Payment: Cash/ 

Cheque/ Bacs/ 

Pupil Premium 

(Please State) 

 

 

Child Details 

Activity  

 

 

 

Name:  

 

 

D.O.B  

Details of Allergies/ Medical Conditions/ Other (ADHD, etc): 

 

 

 

 

 

My Child will be collected 

by: 

 

 

 

 

Walking Home Alone? 

Yes/ No 

 

 

Please make sure payment is made before the 1st session starts otherwise we will not be able to let your child attend 

until we receive Payment. 

 

Please make cheques payable to PSC Basingstoke (admin fee of £1.50 to add to total) 

Or can pay direct on-line stating Reference Childs Name CHPSG then Activity. 

SC: 30-90-53  Account: 41305368 

  

I agree to Pro Skills using my Childs image in the promotion and marketing of Pro Skills, the 
programs that are conducted and the commercial relationships that are entered into in 
connection with those programs.  
Your details will not be passed onto any other agency and shall only be used to contact you 
regards upcoming Pro-Skills events. PLEASE TICK IF AGREE  
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Covid-19 Guidelines 
 

• Children will be kept in year group bubbles to help reduce the risk of infection 

• A risk assessment working alongside the school will be in place to ensure the safety 
of the participants 

• All equipment shall be either steam cleaned or wiped down after use and between 
uses. 

• Children and staff will be using antibacterial gel throughout the session so we can 
maximise the enjoyment of the session. 

• To ensure no mixing, children will use their bubble toilets and be escorted by a 
member of the coaching team. 

• No parents/guardians will be allowed onto the school grounds. Children will be 
escorted to the parent’s car park at the front of the school (Winklebury Way) by a 
staff member at the end of the session where they shall be collected by a 
responsible adult. 

• For our track and trace system please ensure you inform us if your child has been 
taken out of school due to testing positive for Corona virus or if having to isolate. 

• Coaches will ensure a safe distance of 2 meters is kept between them and the 
children. When there are breaks in the session children will be encouraged to 
remain at a safe distance. 

• Please ensure that your child has the right footwear, if they cannot yet tie laces 
please send them in footwear that are easier to fasten, we will be unable to tie 
laces. 

• First aid will be administered by a qualified 1st aider, if the needs be in an 
emergency, social distancing will be broken for the safety of the child. 

• Due to ongoing guideline changes parents/guardians must be prepared for a sudden 
cancelation of the session. Session will still run in wet weather please ensure a 
coat is provided. 

 


